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         Pathways Website 

The BHS Pathways to Well-Being team has been 

working closely with the Academy for Professional 

Excellence to develop a resource for Behavioral Health Services 

providers.   The link to the Pathways to Well-Being website that 

is now up on the Academy for Professional Excellence website 

can be accessed at: 

 http://theacademy.sdsu.edu/programs/BHETA/pathways.html 

This website includes general information, training schedules, 

and links to Tools and Forms as well as links to State resources 

such as the Katie A. Settlement Implementation document and 

Core Practice Model Guide. This website will be updated on a 

regular basis and will be an ongoing resource for providers. 
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